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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

11th June 2024 

YEAR 2 – SEPTEMBER 2024 TRANSFER 
 
Thank you for applying for a place for your child at Priory Junior School. We look forward to welcoming 
your child(ren) to Priory in September and working together in partnership. 

 
We are pleased you decided to choose to send your child to Priory Junior School and can assure you that 
we will endeavour to ensure a smooth transition for children as they join us. 

 
I would like to invite you to visit the school for an informal coffee morning, and have a tour in the 
company of Year 6 children on Friday 21st June between 9:15am and 10:15am. This will give you an 
opportunity to see the school working and to gain a feel of the ethos that exists here at Priory. 

Your child will have the opportunity to visiting the school on Tuesday, 2nd July in the morning where they 
will have the chance to meet their new teacher and class – please bring them to reception for 9.20am that 
morning. You will need to collect them at 11.30am. 

 
There will also be an information evening on Tuesday, 2nd July at 6pm for all new parents where you 
will be able to meet your child’s new teacher and find out more about the school. 
 

As part of our transition arrangements, we will also be holding a ‘Sports afternoon’ for Year 3 and Year 2 
children on Monday, 8th July at 1.30pm – 3:00pm. This will be another chance to meet new 
classmates and complete some activities with our current Year 3 children. Cakes and drinks will be 
provided. Parents are invited to attend this event also.  

 
We look forward to meeting and welcoming you and your child to Priory Junior School in the very near 
future. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 
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